
Morgan Single Footing Assn.
April 20, 2008 Meeting Minutes

Present Present: Ken Thomas, President; Janet Hunter, Sec/Treas; Vali 
Suddarth, Newsletter; Martha Cather, Advisor; Heidi Sutton, Advisor; Mel 
Frandsen, Advisor

#1 - Old MSFHA newsletter issues: Martha has purchased the collection of 
old newsletters from Joanne Curtis. She will put together an article about 
them for an upcoming newsletter.

#2 – Web site ads: Ken stated that the ads in the newsletter are slow to get 
onto the web site. Heidi said that her computer crashed two weeks ago and 
she has not been getting emails. This is why the current ads have not been 
put on the web site. Ken asked Heidi if the ads on the MSFHA web site can 
be linked to the owner’s web site? Heidi said she can do a “bullet” under the 
ad that would be a link. Ken emphasized that we need to make an effort to 
keep ads current. Heidi stated that most of the information for the web site 
can be updated by Vali or anyone who has the User Name & Password. 
Martha will post a message on the Gaited Morgan Yahoo group about 
Heidi’s computer crash.

#3 – Minutes: Should we put a spot on the web site about the conference 
calls? All agreed it was a good idea. Janet will send minutes to the officers 
and advisors for review. If no one has additions or corrections Ken will 
notify Janet that they are approved to post to the web site. 

#4 – enewsletter: Martha will do the message this month. Mel suggested 
mentioning subjects we discussed tonight. 

$5 – Annual meeting: Ken asked if we should invite a speaker. Martha 
mentioned that Nancy Nard (Ragtime Morgans) in CO has a video of “old 
fashion Morgans” that she would like to present. Ken will contact her about 
this. Her husband recently passed away unexpectedly.



#6 – Brochure: It is now on the web site in Adobe Acrobat format to 
download & print. Ken suggested that we make it a policy to pay anyone 
$25 to make upgraded copies of the brochure at a print shop like Kinko’s to 
take to Equine Shows, etc. All agreed. 

#7 – Advisors: Vali suggested Jim Suddarth as an advisor to replace Lorrie 
Gray. All agreed. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janet Hunter, Secretary/Treasurer  

**Let Ken know if you have any additions or corrections to these minutes.
kenthomas@msfha.com


